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I am pleased to report that over the past year our congregation continued  
 
to grow, adding eleven new memberships, composed of 5 families, 4  
 
singles, and one associate member. This brings our total membership to  
 
136 total memberships. Our new members joined us from Milton, Quincy,  
 
Weymouth, Braintree and Randolph. 
 
In addition, we already have 6 new members, 4 families and 2 singles, who  
 
have committed to join for the upcoming year.  
 
With all the new members joining over the past few years, it's become more  
 
important to find a way for members of all ages and all demographic groups  
 
to get to know each other. At last year's meeting I mentioned that we plan  
 
to put together a Who's Who book for our community, which will contain  
 
pictures and a bit of background information for each member or family.  
 
We will launch this program with the upcoming membership cycle. You will  
 
each receive a short form to complete with this year's enrollment  
 
packet. In addition, we are very close to making a version of this form  
 
available in a password protected section of our website. I would like to  specifically thank Jon Pincus and one of our newest members, Dinah  
 
Berch, for all their hard work and expertise in helping making this 
 
 happen. I strongly encourage all of you to participate in this project, so we 
 
 can all learn a bit about you and your family. 
 
 
